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October 5, 2011

VIA COURIER and RESS

Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor
2300 Yonge Street
Toronto ON M4P 1 E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: EB-2010 - 0184: Motion by Consumers Council of Canada ("CCC") in relation to

	

section 26.1 of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998 and Ontario Regulation 66/10
("O.Reg.66/10")

We are counsel to the Association of Power Producers of Ontario ("APPrO") in the above-
mentioned matter. APPrO's immediate interest in this matter is in relation to the delayed, but
unresolved intention to apply the proposed charges to natural gas utilities and large natural gas
consumers that are electricity generators. We have reviewed all submissions filed and believe
that APPrO's views and argument have been largely addressed by the moving party and Union
Gas. As a result, APPrO will not be in attendance at the hearing of this matter tomorrow.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours truly,

MACLEOD DIXON LLP

Elisabeth (Lisa) DeMarco

LMD/mcz
cc: David Butters
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